
                   Utah Chiefs of Police Association 

2020 ATV/UTV Ride 

Registration $15.00 

 

Please note that all the rides this year will be from the staging area close to 
where the trails are and 
NOT from the Hurricane Police Department as in years past. 
 
Sunday's ride will be in the Lost Spring Mtn. and Amphitheater areas.  It is 
in Colorado City Arizona about 22 miles East of Hurricane on HWY 59.  I 
have 
attached pictures of what people can expect to see from this ride, and the 
meeting location and parking area. Of all the past rides this is the easiest 
trail, with no technical areas.  It will be a Sunday drive with some 
beautiful scenery and views. We will cover about 70 miles on this ride. 
Bring a lunch we will stop on the trail.  There is a gas station The Border 
Store and a Subway in Hildale, the town just before Colorado City if you are 
coming in from HWY 59 and want to grab something there for the ride. 
 
Sunday Staging Area Location: 
Address 825 Airport Ave Colorado City, Az 86021 Park in the construction 
yard next to Aaron Docksteader's house. 
The ride will leave at 10:30 from this location, be loaded and ready to go. 
Attached to this email is a PDF overview of the meeting area and the Parking 
area. 
 
 

 

 



Monday's ride will be on Sand Mtn. and Fort Pierce Wash areas.  It will have 
a mix of sand, hard pack road and a little moderate rock crawling on the 
trail but it is nothing very technical, and most places have a bypass.  We 
can spend extra time in any of these areas if the group wants to. We won't 
be far from the staging area for those that need to leave and those that 
want to stay can.  Distance for this ride will be around 50 to 60, depending 
on what the group decided they want to see. 
 
Monday Staging Area Location: 
Sand Hollow Water Tanks, Sand Hollow Road and SR7 dirt road to the South 
about 1/2 mile. 
The ride will leave this location at 1:30. 
Attached to this email is a PDF an overview of the meeting area and the 
Parking area. 
 
My contact information is listed below.  Email me or call my cell if you 
have any questions. 
 
Lieutenant Jerod Brisk                                                                       
Hurricane City Police Department 
90 South 700 West 
Hurricane Utah 84737 
435-668-5626 Cell 
435-635-9663 ext. 105 
jbrisk@hcpd.utah.gov                                                                    

mailto:jbrisk@hcpd.utah.gov

